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We have explored a variety of arts and crafts 

this month from finger print butterflies to toilet 

roll fireworks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Happy June to all our families, we have been very busy across Jelly Bears this June celebrating lots of special days and events. We have 

been celebrating father’s day, King Charles’ birthday, fish and chip day and of course 30 Days wild! Please check out our Facebook posts 

to see what we have been doing for 30 Day’s Wild.  

 

 

liketexture and used wooden elephants to explore 

in it.  

 

Jelly Babies and Tots Highlights 

 

Jelly Beans Highlights 

 
This month in Jelly Beans (for 

fish and chip day) we turned 

the home corner into 'Jelly 

Bears fryer'. They all took 

turns to serve and to be served 

food which they had made in 

their kitchen. We spoke about 

what we get from our local fish 

and chip shop.  

 

We have been exploring our 

new basketball hoop in the 

garden and coming up with 

some exciting games to play. 

This helps to develop our 

hand-eye-coordination, and 

practice of throwing. 
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Jelly Babies have been doing some messy activities this 

month. We baked a banana cake where we did some pouring and 

mixing with all the ingredients. We loved eating if afterwards 

too!  

The tots have thoroughly enjoyed 

watching our caterpillars grow! They are 

now in their cocoons and we can’t wait to 

set them free as Butterflies. We have 

been hunting for all sorts of bugs and 

finding them in our story books, too. We 

had lots of fun junk modelling to learn 

about world environment day.  

We looked at a variety of flowers in 

some gloop and drizzled the gloop on 

our legs. We have also looked at 

different insects in our story books. 

 

As we prepare for the 

warmer heat, we have been 

exploring a variety of 

materials in water. We 

explored a citrus tray and 

expressed what we could 

smell, feel, and taste. 


